
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                       SPANISH STRIKE UPDATE 

T: (+44) 01823 335 666 
E: info@plexusfreight.com 

A: Kestrel Court, Harbour Rd Portishead 

Bristol BS20 7AN 

 
 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
We are writing to inform you that unfortunately due to the ongoing issues in Spain as the strike enters the 
third week, the knock-on effects are being felt across Spain on the roads and in the supermarkets and 
restaurants, with truck drivers blocking key roads, ports, industrial areas and intersections with their vehicles 
with collections and deliveries not able to take place. 
 
The Spanish government did offer the drivers a package however the truck drivers have refused this meaning 
the situation in Spain at present does not look like it will improve this week, we will of course update you with 
any further developments in due course. 
 
These strikes will have a knock on effect on deliveries and collections this will lead to severe delays in the 
coming weeks. 
 
In regards to the ETA’s sent through in the last 3 weeks we have removed off the portal and as soon as we get 
confirmation of the goods being collected, we will update the ETAs accordingly. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience during these difficult and challenging times.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Plexus Freight 
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